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IMPORTANT HEALTH AND SAFETY NOTICE 

In accordance with health and safety advice, 

parents/carers are reminded that ALL MEDICINES 

must be kept out of sight and reach of children.   

Children’s Illness 

When informing the school of your child’s absence 

due to sickness, please state what is wrong with 

your child. Reporting that your child is “not feeling 

well” or “unwell” is not sufficient.  School 

attendance is monitored by Lambeth and we need 

to provide the local authority with accurate 

information. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

         Punctuality & Attendance  
      
 

Well done to Year 3 for their 
attendance this week 98.52%, which 
was well above the 96% expected for 
all children! 

 
The best class at arriving to school on 
time this week is Year 3 and Year 6 
both with 100% so ‘Punctuality’ Owl, 
Ollie, will spend 2 days in each class 
next week. 

 

 
 

 

 

After School Clubs 

 

Please note. There will be no clubs 
next week.  The letters to sign up for 
clubs will go out after the Easter 
break. 
 
Clubs will start again the week 
commencing 23rd April. 
 

Article 28 
 

You have the right to a good quality 
education.  You should be encouraged to 
go to school to the highest level you can.  

 

Easter Holiday   
 
 

Please note that school will 
close on Thursday 29th March 
at 2:00pm for the Easter 
Break. School re-opens on 
Monday 16th April at the usual 
time.  

Sport Relief 

 
Thank you to all who took part in Sport 
Relief this year, together your £1.00 
donations for wearing sports clothes 
have raised over £155. 
 

Wrist band sales are on-going and the 
funds raised will be added next week. 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the pupils above 
who received the Headteacher’s 
Award this week. 
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